
ANTHRACITE VALLEY USBC 

2024 Nomination Form 

 
Please send completed form to: Nominating Committee Chair Becky Empet, 821 
Lackawanna Ave, Mayfield, PA 18433, or e-mail to the Attention of Becky Empet at 
manager@avusbc.com. 
 

Please do not leave at any bowling center. 

 
The Nominating Committee should receive this form no later than April 12, 2024, to be 
placed on the ballot. Anyone wishing to be nominated from the floor, the Committee 
should receive completed Nomination Forms by April 14, 2024. 

 
Name :___________________________________         USBC ID # ______________  

 
Address : _________________________________Telephone:__________________ 

 
E-Mail :  

 

 

I would like to be considered a candidate for the following position(s). If 

elected, I will be available to attend Board and Association meetings, 

work on any committees to which I am assigned and participate in 

any/all fundraisers. 

 
Signature:  Date:   

 
Please check any of the following positions you would like to be considered for: 

 
   President _____  Director   

Please note:  To be eligible for the President’s position, candidates must have served on an 
Association Board for at least one year. 

 
Delegate to 2025 USBC Convention                 ________(Dates and Location to be announced) 

 
Delegate to 2025 PA State USBC Convention                ________   (Held in Harrisburg in July) 

 

Candidate must be a member of Anthracite Valley USBC at the time of election and 

throughout their term. All candidates must be able to successfully complete the 

Registered Volunteer Program which consists of a National Background Check 

and SafeSport Training. 

 
All candidates must be at least fourteen (14) years of age. 
 
 
The Election of Board Members will be held at the Anthracite Valley USBC Annual Meeting 

 to be held on Wednesday, April 17, 2024, at 7:00 PM at Idle Hours South.   
All Anthracite Valley Members are welcome – Men, Women and Youth. 

Refreshments will be served at this meeting. 
 

 
Bowlers, this is your Association and only you can make it better! 

 
 

 
 
This form can be duplicated. 

mailto:manager@avusbc.com

